
 
 

From: Shirley Davis [mailto:shirley@phenix-girard.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 4:20 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: proposed special assessment 
 
I am an employee of a Community Bank that was established over 100 years ago.  Please do not 
burden community banks with this special assessment.  


